Susan K. Haxo
19 Sheehan Road
Warren, CI 06777

October 1, 2021

Timothy Angevine, First Selectman
Town of Warren

50 Cemetery Road

Warren, CT 06754

Re: Resignation from the Board of Finance
Dear Tim:

Please accept this letter as my formal resignation from the Board of Finance of the Town of Warren,
effective November 1, 2021.

I'am very grateful to have had the opportunity to sit on the board for the past thirteen years. It has
been a privilege to serve with such a devoted group in working for the betterment of our town. I am
confident that the board is in good hands for years to come.

Sincerely,
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Susan K. Haxo



